
   

 

 
 

May 11, 2018 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
To:  Brian Hunt 

From:  Tom Grimshaw 
Subject: Notes for Status Meeting on Mountain City Quadrangle Project 

Thank you for a good meeting yesterday on our mapping update project for the Mountain City 
Quadrangle. Shown below is a summary of the topics and plans that we covered. 

− A set of several recent memos I prepared to continue (and conclude) the project was 
reviewed. 

− A spliced version of the map from the 2.5-minute segments will be prepared at BSEACD 
after printing the Tier 1, 2, 3, 4, and 5 map files in our Dropbox folder. (I requested that 
this take place on a revised version to be provided soon.) 

− I requested an electronic (and paper, if convenient) copy of the BSEACD well and 
outcrop location map covering the quad and extending into the adjacent quads. The 
request was for a topo base map but without photo (Google Earth?) background if 
possible. 

− Plans were discussed for getting the geologic map digitized. It was decided that the 
geology transferred from the air photo stereo pairs will be used for the digitizing (rather 
than the photos themselves). 

− It was decided to stop trying to get access to the Anthem Tract, at least for now. 

− I borrowed the BSCEACD stereoscope, which I will return when the mapping is 
completed. 

Please let me know if I have left anything out. 
 

 


